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Tuscola County Recycling 
Material Recovery Facility 

1123 Mertz Rd. Caro, MI 48723 
E-mail: recycle@tuscolacounty.org 

        
Phone: 989-672-1673                                         Fax:     989-672-3868 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
TO: INTRESTED CONTRACTORS 

 
FROM: MIKE MILLER 

 
DATE: FEBRUARY 28th,2012 

 

RE: Gates 
 

Tuscola County will be accepting bids on the installation of Rolling Chain Link Driveway Gates at the 
Tuscola County Recycling Center 1123 Mertz Rd (M-24) Caro MI 48723. The following specifications shall 

be considered in your bid: 
 

1. Contractor is to follow all local, State, and Federal building codes. 
2. Contractor is responsible for any needed drawings and permits. 

3. Contractor is responsible to remove existing gates. 

4. Contractor is to install one 22 x 6 and one 18 x 6 cantilevered gates, on 3” schedule 40 roller 
posts. 

5. Rollers are to be maintenance free nylon. 
6. Gates shall be Heavy Duty Commercial grade welded frames with 9 gauge chain link. 

7. Contractor is to install two 3” schedule 40 latch posts with lockable cantilever post latches. 
8. Contractor shall be responsible for repairing any damage to the landscaping. 

9. All work shall be performed by qualified personnel. 
10. Contractor shall be insured and provides copies of Work comp. and Liability before work begins. 

 

 
Closed sealed proposals shall be submitted to the Tuscola County Recycling Center at 1123 Mertz rd Caro 

Michigan 48723 no later than 4:30 pm on March 12th, 2012. 
 

Please call 989-672-3756 if you have questions. 
 

 
Disclaimer 

 

Tuscola County reserves the right at its sole discretion to reject any and all proposals received without 
penalty and not to enter a contract as a result of this RFP. The County also reserves the right to 

negotiate separately with any source whatsoever in any manner necessary to attend to the best 
interests of the County, to waive irregularities in any proposal and to accept a proposal which 

best meets the needs of the County, irrespective of the bid price." 
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By submitting a bid, the bidder is acknowledging that there will be no contractual relationship between 
Tuscola County and the bidder until both parties have formally approved and signed a written contract to 

be developed by Tuscola County legal counsel. 
 

The County reserves the right to make an award without further discussion of any 
proposal submitted. Therefore, the proposal should be submitted initially on the most favorable 

terms which the offer can propose. There will be no best and final offer procedure. The 
County does reserve the right to contact an offer for clarification of its proposal." 

 

 


